
• 

• 

• 

Shikyo Sawada 
Law Library 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Shikyo: 

~ssociation of university and college employees 

September 27, 1982 

I should have given you a better explanation when I sent your new 
union card along to you. These forms are new. The card replaces the one 
you originally had. The second part is a receipt of the $1 .DO-initiation 
fee. This is simply a copy for you to keep stating that at one time, you 
did pay the initiation fee. There is no question that you must pay again . 

Enc . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


